
 
Please reconsider the restrictions to be imposed on agricultures uses on San Diego County, we have 
stump  trees, we have removed trees, we have improved the watering practices, but to expect another 
saving of 35%on water usage is unfair to us small farmers in San Diego County,  do consider our 
circumstances 
Thank you for your attention. 
Rosa Peraro 
  

 
 


